
From: May's Chinese Preschool Ann Arbor, MI <maydelosh@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 11:32 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed New Marijuana Dispensary 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

Good morning :-) 

 

My name is Hongmei (May) DeLosh, the owner of May's Bilingual Preschool.   

 

Our preschool is located at 3181 Packard Rd, Ann Arbor, MI 48108.  It's about 390 ft from the proposed 

dispensary.   

 

The dispensary is too close to our preschool and it would have great nagetive impacts on the young children.   

 

Our preschool is licensed by Michigan State (license number is DC810385933) for children of zero to twelve 

years old.  Some of them are kindergarten-age children.  And, we also have before- and after-school  program 

and care for school-age children. 

 

Many of our preschool parents have already expressed their concerns and anger to me about this new 

proposal.  So, it would be very bad to the children and to my business.   

 

Please disapprove the proposal.  Thank you so much!!! :-) 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Hongmei DeLosh 

 
 Ann Arbor City Approval Notice Ordinance No. Ord-17-21 Medical Marijuana Facilities.  
 
Page 27, Line 1: 
 
"No parcel containing a medical marijuana provisioning center shall be located within 600 feet of a parcel on which another 

medical marijuana provisioning center is located." 
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